
Auditors’ Hybrid Meeting 

July 10, 2023 

Milford Township Building 

7:00 p.m. 

  

 

A scheduled meeting of Milford Township Auditors was called to order at 7:10 P.M. by 

Patricia Stroyan through a Hybrid call. The meeting ID had been advertised in advance in the 

Pike County Dispatch. Also present were Auditor Sharon Long-Abeson, Supervisor Robert Di 

Lorenzo, and Secretary/Treasurer Shahana Shamim. 

 

Ms. Stroyan made a motion to accept the minutes of the previous Auditor’s meeting, held 

on January 4, 2023. Ms. Long-Abeson seconded the motion, and it passed. 

 

New Supervisor’s Pay: 

 

Mr. Di Lorenzo is the new Supervisor, and he is also the Sewage Enforcement Officer 

and Emergency Management Coordinator. All these rates are set by the Supervisors, so those 

don’t need to be addressed. The Attorney has sent correspondence regarding this matter. Any 

work that Mr. Di Lorenzo does for the road needs to be addressed; that includes plowing if he is 

called, and Mr. Di Lorenzo has a CDL license. Ms. Stroyan set his salary for that at $21/hour; 

Sharon seconded the motion, and it passed. 

 

Public Participation:  

 

None  

 

There was no need for another Business or Executive Session, so at 7:25 P.M., Ms. 

Stroyan made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Sharon seconded the motion, and it passed. 

 

 


